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Dear Senator Carney, 
As a resident of Cape Elizabeth I am writing to add my support to LD 2007. The 
centuries of injustice that the Wabanaki have endured under the Maine government 
are disgraceful. It is a history that should be taught to all Maine public school 
children. 
I am dismayed that Governor Mills remains opposed to efforts to correct these 
grevous wrongs. LD 2007 is one step on our attempts to do the right thing. I strongly 
support it.  


